Richard Schwab

From: Harry Fox <hfox@erinj.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 4:39 PM
To: Richard Schwab; Janice Lohr
Subject: 200 ash demo

Richard and Janice,

As requested, I am providing an updated cost estimate for the demolition of the structure at 200 Ash Street. I
would suggest that we have a base bid for the demo allowing the contractor to use existing masonry materials
(properly processed) as backfill and an alternate to remove all materials and backfill with imported materials.

Our estimate for the complete demo using existing material for backfill is $110,000.00 and $130,000.00 using
imported materials.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,
Harry

Harry R. Fox
Partner/Project Manager
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